
 

Christmas Lunch – Friday 11th 
December 

To help celebrate Christmas this year, on Friday 11th 
December we will serve a special lunch in place of the 
existing menu.  If your child already receives a school 
lunch on this day you do not need to take any action. 

However, if you would like your child/ren to receive the 
below lunch in place of a home packed lunch, please 
complete the form on school spider by the deadline of 

Thursday 3rd December. 

 

Warm Turkey Baps with 

Pigs in Blankets, Roasted Potatoes & 

Carrot Vege Pack 

 

~~~~ 

 

Ice cream Snowman 

& 

Tangerine 

 

All dietary requirements will be catered for, providing vegetarian, dairy-

free and gluten-free alternatives where needed 


